
 

 

23 October 2019   

Waikato District Council 

Private Bag 544 

Ngaruawahia 

3742 

 

by email: districtplan@waidc.govt.nz 

 

FROM: Jo Pereira 

DIRECT: +64 9 357 9886 

MOBILE: +64 27 559 9139 

EMAIL: jo.pereira@chapmantripp.com 

PARTNER: Catherine Somerville-Frost 

REF: 100344329/7399645  

 

 

Dear Sandra 

PROPOSED WAIKATO DISTRICT PLAN – WITHDRAWAL OF FURTHER SUBMISSION  

1 We act for Mercury NZ Limited (Mercury). 

2 Mercury further submitted on Bowrock Properties Limited’s primary submission to 

the Proposed Waikato District Plan Stage 1 (submitter number 393, submissions 

point number 393.1). 

3 We are instructed that Mercury wishes to withdraw its further submission on 

Bowrock Properties Limited’s submission.  A copy of this letter has been provided to 

Bowrock Properties Limited’s agent. 

4 We would be grateful if you could please update the Council’s records. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jo Pereira 

SPECIAL  COUNSEL  

DIRECT: +64 9 357 9886 

EMAIL: jo.pereira@chapmantripp.com 

 

Copy to:  Bowrock Properties Limited, c/o Mark Mawdsley, PAUA Architects – 

mark@pauaarchitects.co.nz   

mailto:mark@pauaarchitects.co.nz

